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Boise State University, Department of Public Safety 
Bronco Shuttle 

 

 

The Bronco Shuttle provides students, staff, and the public free circulator routes connecting 
Boise State University to downtown Boise and St. Luke's Regional Medical Center. 
 
This reliable service, which runs 7:00 am – 10:00 pm, Monday – Friday, is well used, serving 
approximately 30,000 users per month during its highest use period in winter 2017/2018. 
 
With bike racks on each shuttle, and well-placed pick-up/drop-off points, the university 
encourages walking and biking for the first and last mile of each trip. 
 
Staff and students have easy access to downtown Boise for lunches, dinners, meetings, thus 
enhancing the vitality of downtown. Through this shuttle service, Boise State has enhanced the 
transportation system and improved accessibility and connectivity to jobs, the university, and 
services.  
 
 
  


